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Comments: Thank you for this opportunity to respond.

 

Per this development project: don't allow it to happen!  The wildlife in the area are stressed enough.  Expansion

and development pushing the boundaries of wild lands has yet to prove that it brings quality of life  to anything or

anyone other than the developers pocketbook.  

 

Please regard the forest and it's animal inhabitants first.  Also, please remember that forest fires are naturally

occurring events…until humans start living in the woods.  Fires and floods are normal, but developments are not,

so who will be paying for the extraordinary use of Human Resources to protect the development?  And who will

shoulder the burden of dealing with bears who naturally want to eat your garbage,etc?  The burden will fall on the

lives of the wildlife and the taxpayers of the area, some of whom are NOT the uber-rich who land there for a

season,but expect their properties to be protected constantly.

 

As a lifelong Montanan I'm profoundly sad to hear of such a beautiful spot being overrun.  It used to be only

overrun by giant mosquitos and a few campers who would brave them.  Now it appears that we want to "pave

paradise and put in a parking lot".  Perhaps no one has noticed there's already an awful lot of pressure on that

lake with the amount of camping that currently exists!

 

Please do not let this happen!  Again, Thank you for this opportunity to respond.


